

2016 Gus & Lillie Family Reunion

Greetings, Corbitt Family!

It's April. Where has the time gone? It seem like it was just a few weeks ago when we had the initial 2016 reunion committee meeting, and now we are rapidly approaching the due date for registration $(\underline{April\ 22^{nd}})$.

In the March issue, there was an overview of the activities we can partake in on Saturday, July 23rd, at Tall Pines Park. Have you envisioned yourself canoeing/kayaking/rowing on the lake? What about dining in our private pavilion? Or descending down the newly installed water slide? Do we have a future caliber Venus and Serena Williams or Cullen Jones amongst the family? There are swimming pools and tennis courts available as well. Do we have Bid Whist players in the house? Bring your A game and bid that "6 No" confidently. A golf enthusiast, I'm looking forward to hitting the driving range.

My point is that there will be something for everyone to engage in and have some good ole fashion family fun - bonding, connecting, and celebrating our legacy.

I am so excited about the endless fellowship opportunities this reunion will provide. You don't want to miss this moment, and I don't want to miss seeing you. So, if you have not already, please complete and forward your registration form. If you have registered but have not submitted your registration form, please do so.

The hard work has been done. Now let the good times roll!

See you soon,

Kelvin Mack Vice Chairperson - 2016 Corbitt Family Reunion Committee Volume 1, Issue 6, **April 8, 2016**



Kelvin MackVice Chairperson
Executive Committee

Send pictures, questions and inquiries to: gandlcorbitt@gmail.com

or call 908-822-7015

View the family website at www.tariq021.wix.com/gandlcorbitt





The Family of Gus & Lillie Corbitt

